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DOMESTIC 500 mL

CHIPMAN

METHOXYCHLOR

SPRAY CONCENTRATE INSECTICIDE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER                  POISON

GUARANTEE:  Methoxychlor 240 g per litre

REG. No. 10603 P.C.P. ACT

CHIPMAN INC.
Stoney Creek, Ontario

L8G 3Z1

5 mL = 1 teaspoonful

To control Fruit, Vegetable and Ornamental Insects, Mosquitoes
and Black  Flies.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Roses, Flowers, Shrubs, Ornamentals, Shade
Trees  - Controls Beetles, Caterpillars, White Flies, Thrips,
Loopers, Weevils,  Rose Chafer and many other leaf-eating
insects.  Mix 6 mL/L water and  spray thoroughly.  Avoid heavy
application to elms and evergreens.

Apple, Pear, Cherry, Peach, or Plum - Mix 6 to 11 mL/L water and
spray thoroughly.  Controls Plum Curculio and Cherry Fruit Fly. 
Apply at petal fall and repeat at 7-14 day intervals as
necessary.  NOTE:  Interval  between last application and
harvest; Apples, Pears, Cherries, Plums-7 days; Peaches-21 days.

Strawberries, Gooseberries, Currants:  Controls Strawberry Weevil
and  Currant Fruit Fly:  Mix 6 to 11 mL/L water and apply as a
thorough cover  spray when insects first appear.  Do not apply
within 14 days of harvest.

Vegetables:  Mix 6 to 11 mL/L water and spray for thorough
coverage. Amount to use depends on size of crop plants.  Repeat



in 7 to 10 days as  required.

Snap Beans:  Controls Mexican Bean Beetle, Leafhoppers. 
Broccoli,  Brussels Sprouts, Cabbage, Cauliflower, Collards,
Kohlrabi -  Controls  Cabbage Worms, Flea Beetles.  Beets,
Carrots, Lettuce, Radishes,  Spinach, Turnips, Pepper, Eggplant -
Controls Flea Beetles, Leafhoppers, Blister Beetles.  Cucumber -
Controls Flea Beetles, Leafhoppers, and Cucumber Beetles. 

Do not apply within 1 day of harvest on Carrots, Cucumber,
Eggplant, Kohlrabi and Peppers;  3 days of harvest on Cabbage; 7
days on Beans, Beets, Cauliflower, Turnips and Radishes; 14 days
on Broccoli, Brussels Sprouts, Collards, Lettuce and Spinach. 

Potatoes:  Controls Colorado Potato Beetle, Leafhoppers, Blister 
Beetles.

Tomatoes:  Controls Tomato Fruitworm, Fall Armyworms, Flea
Beetles,  White Flies and Blister Beetles. Do not apply within 1
day of harvest on tomatoes and 7 days on potatoes.

Black Fly and Mosquito Control - Mix 10 mL/3 L of water and spray
to cover 100 m2 of ground area thoroughly using hand or powder
sprayer. Repeat applications may be necessary.  Black Fly control
may not be as good as Mosquito control.

Dwellings:  Controls Mosquitoes, Gnats, Wasps, Hornets, Flying
Moths,  Sandflies, Silverfish, Crickets, Box Elder Bugs, Clover
Mites, Carpet  Beetles, Stored Product Insects.  Mix 25 mL per
litre of water and use 200 to 400 mL of mixture per 100 m3 of
space.  Use as a contact spray for  crawling insects.  Avoid
contamination of food utensils and surrounding  surfaces that may
contact food.  Remove pets from area before spraying.

PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid contact with the skin.  Avoid breathing spray 
mist.  Avoid contamination of feed and foodstuffs.  Keep away
from heat, sparks, open flame and heating elements.

FIRST AID:  DANGER - This product contains petroleum distillate, 
therefore if swallowed, DO NOT CAUSE VOMITING.  If patient is
unconscious  give air.  Obtain medical attention immediately.  IF
IN EYES, wash with plenty of clean water and get medical
attention.  IF ON SKIN, wash with soap and water.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to  persons or property arising from this product, and
accepts the product on  that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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